
  
  

 
 
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
 

«Dealer_name» 
«Street» 
«City», «State»  «Zip» 
Country (Only for Canada)  
 
Dear Valued Dealer: 

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act.   US only 

Alliance RV has decided that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety exits in some 2023 Alliance RVs.  Units impacted 
are select Alliance RV Fifth Wheels (Paradigm, Valor).     

Our records show the following unit(s) are affected by this recall and is currently part of the inventory at your 
Dealership.  The Recall Remedy must be completed on this unit prior to being sold.  

 
Vehicle Identification Number Listing:  TBD 
 

Reason for this recall: 
Alliance RV was made aware that a number of awnings manufactured and distributed by Lippert Components 
were manufactured that the welded seam t the fabric to coach interface can separate causing the awning to 
come loose form the RV potentially causing property damage or personal injury.  

 
What Alliance RV will do: 

Alliance RV will reimburse authorized service providers to perform the necessary inspection and, if needed, 
repair of the fabric portion of these electric awnings. An inspection will take approximately .20hrs while a repair 
will take .30hrs and a full fabric replacement 1.5hrs. 

 
What we need you to do: 

Inspect the awning for the defect.  If the defect exists action must be taken in repair or replacement.  The 
instructions provided with this letter will guide you thru the appropriate action.  A warranty claim can then be 
filed with Alliance RV. 

 
Federal law requires that all units in your inventory be repaired prior to delivery to a customer. If you have sold a unit 
recently that you have received a stock recall notice on, please contact the owner immediately to advise of the recall.   
In addition, please register the unit by submitting the Warranty Registration information via the Alliance RV Dealer 
Portal (contact us at dealersupport@alliancerv.com if you need instructions on how to do so). 
 
 All pertinent information regarding this recall is available under the announcements section of our website.  If you need 
further assistance, please Contact Alliance RV Customer Service at 574-226-0140 – Option 2 or 
dealersupport@alliancerv.com. 
 
We certainly regret this inconvenience; however, our customer’s safety is our most important priority.  
 
Sincerely, 
Alliance RV 

Safety Recall:  22V512 
July 2022 
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****Product Safety Notice*** 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Instructions: TI-434 and TI-166 on the following pages. 
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TI-166 
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